
This year we also need to

acknowledge the efforts of all

workers who are contributing to

getting us through the current 

Covid-19 crisis; many at personal

costs to themselves.

 

It is a time for us to continue to fight

for our rights in Australia, where the

Liberal Government still threatens to

pass laws to make it harder for

workers to organise, join strong

unions and win better conditions and

jobs.

 

This year we cannot march in the

street, but until we can, we still

commemorate May Day 2020.

May Day is celebrated internationally

as the Workers’ Day to acknowledge

the struggles of the past that have

delivered decent wages and

conditions.

 

It is also a day to recognise how far

we have to go,

especially for workers in countries

unlike Australia where workers are

killed if they want to form unions 

and where conditions of employment

are unsafe and lowly paid.

MAY DAY 2020

BE PAID UP AND PROUD AND 100% UNION
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